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Dear Governor Haley,

Please don't be fooled. Any system that criminalizes private firearms transfers, whether between 
a grandfather and granddaughter, father-in-law and son-in-law, or two law-abiding gun owners 
who known each other for years is a direct infringement on our Right to Keep and Bear Arms. 
Further, criminals will never submit to such a system so it will have no effect on crime and the 
only way to enforse &quot;universal background check&quot; is to create a national registry of 
gun owners. Therefore I ask that you oppose this gun control scheme in addition to any bill that 
would reinstate a failed band on semi-automatic rifles or magazines.

Sincerely,
Larry Gilbert


